
March 11, 2013 

Political Action Committee Focuses on November Board of Education Election 
Political Action Chairperson Ed Guzman (MOI) announced to Council 
February 27 that the committee is interested in meeting anyone in-
terested in running for the Board of Education this November.  

Four seats will be on the ballot November 5. Two seats are currently 
held by incumbents: Hector Chacon and Gerri Guzman. And, two 
seats are held by appointees: Benjamin Cardenas and Paul Montoya.  

The Committee is planning to bring endorsement recommendations 
to the Council before the end of the school year. Anyone interested 
in running is encouraged to contact the Association directly.  

2012 Tax Information 
The amounts shown below are the annual amount for the calendar year 2012, which covers parts of two different membership 
years.  Please note that your Trust Fund contribution is included since it is collected as “dues” under Category 1. Trust Fund 
contributions are also included with dues if you are a Category 2 employee and have elected to participate in the MTA Trust 
Fund. 
 
JANUARY – DECEMBER 2012 MEMBERS 
 
Cat. 1   Full Time $2,115.80 (Rep Fee $1,015.80) 
 2   30-60% $1,619.90 (w/o TF $519.90) 
 3   30% or less $   284.30 
 
Retired 6/12  $1,209.00 (Rep Fee $609.00) 
 

Political contributions are as follows: MTA-ABC $25/year. FACT $10/year, NEA-PAC $10/year (or what you have designated). 

NEW MEMBERS SEPTEMBER – DECEMBER 
 
Cat. 1   Full Time $   906.80 (Rep Fee $406.80) 
 2   30-60% $   703.40 (w/o TF $203.40) 
 3   30% or less $   113.84 

Committee Recommends 2013-14 Calendars & Considers 2014-15 
The 2013-2014 calendars recommended by both the Calendar 
Committee and the Executive Committee are available for re-
view on montebelloteachers.org.  

The Council will be asked to approve the calendars at the March 
19 Council meetings. Bargaining Unit members are encouraged 
to review the calendars and offer input to Building Reps at the 
sites. The calendars are based on input from surveys last year 
and are designed to be similar to the 2012-2013 calendars.  

The Calendar Committee will begin surveys for the 2014-2015 
calendars this spring. Once 2013-2014 is approved, the com-
mittee will begin work on the following year with the goal to 
complete the calendars a year in advance. 


